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 Mardi Gras in Baton Rouge 
o Mardi Gras Parades and Other Events 

 https://www.visitbatonrouge.com/events/mardi-
gras/?bounds=false&view=list&sort=date  

 Click the link above for details regarding the numerous parades that will 
be happening in Baton Rouge, as well as other local events, king cake 
recipes, restaurants, travel guides, and more! 

 
 

 Reminders & Updates 
o Upcoming 2023 Annual Meeting 

 The Forest Creek 2023 Annual POA Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, January 18th at 6:30 p.m. at the Jones Creek Library 

 More information can be found in the official meeting notice that was 
send to all homeowners 

o Landscaping Reminder 
 Winter is coming to a close, which means spring will be here before you 

know it! With the warmer weather, now is a good time to do some 
landscaping touch ups to get your home ready for spring! 

 We encourage homeowners to mow their lawns, replace flower bed 
mulch, pull weeds, and trim and prune shrubbery 

 
 

 Contact Us 
o Magnolia Management Services 

 (225) 286-7546 
 info@magnoliabr.com  

o Forest Creek Property Owners Association Website: 
 www.forestcreekbr.com  

o Board President – Kimberly London Plant fcpoa@fcpoa.org  
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